
	

 
	
	
	
26th	February,	2018	
	
Matthew	Kellway	
Special	Assistant	to	the	President	&	Manager,	Central	Functions		
The	Society	of	Energy	Professionals	
2239	Yonge	St		
Toronto,	ON	M4S	2B5	
	
	
VIA	Canada	Post,	email	and	RESS	Filing		
	
Ms.	Kirsten	Walli		
Board	Secretary		
Ontario	Energy	Board		
P.O.	Box	2319		
2300	Yonge	St.		
Toronto,	ON		
M4P	1E4		
	
Re:	:	EB-2017-0049	–	Hydro	One	Networks	Inc	(HONI)	
Application	for	Approval	of	Distribution	Rates	2018-2022		
The	Society	of	Energy	Professionals‘	Participation	in	Technical	Conference	
	
Dear	Ms.	Walli,		
	
Further	to	the	OEB’s	Procedural	Order	No.	3	of	January	10,	2018	in	the	above	noted	
proceeding,	please	be	informed	that	The	Society	of	Energy	Professionals	will	participate	in	
the	Technical	Conference	to	be	held	on	March	1st	and	2nd	(as	necessary).	The	topic	areas	for	
The	Society’s	questions	are	the	following	issues:	A.1,	F.40,	F.43,	G.44	and	J.57.			
	
Questions	asked	may	not	be	limited	to	these	particular	issues.	
	
Thank	you,	
	
[Original	Signed	By]	
	
Matthew	Kellway	
Special	Assistant	to	the	President	&	Manager,	Central	Functions	
The	Society	of	Energy	Professionals	
kellwaym@thesociety.ca	
	
email	copy:		Hydro	One,	interested	parties		
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